
 

 

 

NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Notice is hereby given to all qualified financial institutions that the School Board of the Webster 

County School District, pursuant to the provisions of Sections 37-7-333, 

27-105-305 and 27-105-315 of the Mississippi Code of 1972 as amended, shall receive bids for the 

privilege of keeping the School District funds for the following years: 

3 Years - from July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2027 

 

Sealed bids shall be received at the Office of the Superintendent, 95 Clark Avenue, Eupora, MS, 

39744 until 12:00 pm (CST) on Wednesday, April 24, 2024 and each shall be submitted on the bid 

proposal form which may be obtained from the Office of the 

Superintendent or printed from our website: www.webstercountyschools.org under the 

Departments tab then Business Office. 

 

In order to be considered, the sealed bid must have written or typed on its face "Depository Bid 

April 2024 - 3 Year" 

The School Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and waive any irregularities in the bids. 

James Mason, Superintendent Webster 

County School District 

 

Publish Dates: 

March 29, 2024 

April 5, 2024 

April 12, 2024 

http://www.webstercountyschools.org/

